TOWN OF BETHLEHEM 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

The Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on Monday, September 12, 2022, at 6:00pm, during the regularly scheduled Select Board meeting in the Town Building Meeting Room, 2155 Main St., Bethlehem, NH to consider and accept an additional appropriation of Highway Block Grant Funds made by the legislature in adopting Senate Bill 38 in the amount of $92,464.87.  

Comments from the public are welcome.  
